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12/29/2023 
 
 
RE: CLOSURE OF RECOVERY RESIDENCES AND RESIDENTIAL FACILITY IN PLACER COUNTY 
 
 
Esteemed Partners, 
 
This letter is to inform you that we will be closing our Recovery Residences and Residential 
facility at the following addresses. All Residential clients and staff will be vacated from the 
facility by 1/31/2024. All Recovery Residence clients and staff will be vacated by 2/28/2024.  
 
The Board of Directors for the trust that holds these properties has voted to sell these 
residences after the passing of the original owner. We will be departing on good terms and do 
not anticipate this impacting our Outpatient facility in Auburn. 
 

• 12075 – 12077 Shale Ridge Rd – Recovery Residence 
• 12085 A and B Shale Ridge Rd – Recovery Residence 
• 12093 – 12095 Shale Ridge Rd – Recovery Residence 
• 12105 Shale Ridge Rd – Recovery Residence 
• 12120 Shale Ridge Rd – Recovery Residence 
• 12125 Shale Ridge Rd – Residential 

We are working with external partners to secure alternative locations and will notify you of the 
new addresses as soon as possible. Our management team has created and will implement a 
transition plan to mitigate disruptions to service provision with a focus on maintaining high 
quality care.  
 
We appreciate your patience during this transition period and your continued partnership. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Victoria Blacksmith, CEO 
Granite Wellness Centers 


